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16th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Bikeability Year 6 Level 2 
  

The bikeability sessions for Year 6 are taking place on Tuesday 26th, Wednesday 
27th and Thursday 28th November. There will be three groups and the groups will 
take part on the following days (you will be notified of your child’s group before the 
sessions take place: 
 
Tuesday 26th November – Group 1 and 2 
Wednesday 27th November – Group 1 and 3 
Thursday 28th November – Group 2 and 3 
  
If you would like to take part, please complete the attached form electronically and 
send back into school via email by Monday 30th September to 
secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk.  
 
As per the ‘Bike checklist’ previously provided, please make sure your bike is in an 
acceptable condition before 26th November.  
 
Please ensure that suitable clothing appropriate for the weather is worn on both 
days.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Emma Matthews 
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